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November 16, 2020

Medicare Denials of Audio Only/Psychotherapy Code Combinations

NYSPA has been alerted that an issue has arisen involving payment for telephone codes
plus psychotherapy add-on codes (e.g., 99441 + 90833, etc.) that are being billed to
Medicare for service dates beginning October 1, 2020. NYSPA and APA are working to
correct what we believe is an error causing these denials. We will update the
membership as soon as additional information becomes available.
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